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òThere is nothing wrong with politics; there is everything wrong with 
prejudice; prejudice comes from lack of knowledge.ó (Canon Chris Rich) 

 

Thank you once again for all your contributions! It is One World Week from 

19-26 October, if you are holding any events please do share with us! If you 

would like to invite speakers from different faiths to your event/group 

meetings please get in touch. 

 

YŀǳǎŜǊ !ƪƘǘŀǊ 

Faith Links Adviser 

aŀƛƴ CŀƛǘƘ CŜǎǝǾŀƭǎ ƛƴ 
hŎǘƻōŜǊ нлмо 

 

§ 4th - Yom Kippur 

§ 5/6th - Eid ul Adha 

§ 20th - Birth of the Bab 

§ 23rd - Diwali  

§ 25th - Islamic New Year 

²ƻƪƛƴƎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ [ŜŀŘ ƻƴ tŜŀŎŜ 5ŀȅ 
 
Mercia walk was filled by Woking primary school children, where their work on 
peace was publicly recognised. 
 
To celebrate the International Day of Peace on Sunday, 21st September, children 
aged between 7 and 10 entered a special competition: they had to design a poster 
or write a poem or story on ‘What would the world be like the day after world 
peace’.  

 
Woking People of Faith and Surrey 
Faith Links organised the competition 
for the second year in succession and 
presented certificates and gift 
vouchers to the winners. 
 
The event was opened by Jamaican 
singer Brina, encouraging the children 
to think of themselves as different-
coloured flowers of one garden – all 
the different shapes and colours simply 
adding to the garden’s beauty. 

 
The prizes were presented by Deputy Mayor of Woking, Councillor Derek McCrum, 
who spoke to the children about the experiences of his family during the troubles 
in his homeland of Ireland and how important it was for opposing people to really 
listen to each other, to help start the process of peace.  
 

/ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘΦΦΦ 

Deputy Mayor of Woking with Prize Winners  
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Quotations were also read from all the world religions, that demonstrated the common thread of peace. 
 
Kauser Akhtar, Surrey Faith Links Advisor, said: "Islam is a religion of peace, killing one life is like killing all of 
humanity and saving one life is like saving all of humanity. This is what Islam teaches; it is so unfortunate that 
Islam is being projected so negatively because of certain extremist groups like ISIS." 
 
Prizes for the competition went to children from Barnsbury Primary, the Shah Jahan Mosque, St Dunstan’s RC 
Primary and Sythwood Primary. 
“The quality of the children’s work and ideas was excellent,” said Simon Trick, Vice Chair of Woking People of 
Faith. “It shows that the upcoming generation has a much clearer idea of what peace should be and how to 
achieve it, than many people in positions of power.” 

THE Bishop-designate of Guildford, the Rt Revd 

Andrew Watson, has echoed the Archbishop of 

Canterbury's call for the Church to work with 

Muslims to counter radicalisation and the appeal of 

jihadism. 

Bishop Watson, who is 

currently the Suffragan Bishop 

of Aston in the diocese of 

Birmingham, said on Friday, the 

day his nomination was 

announced, that Christians 

should engage with the issue of 

radicalisation of Muslims, and 

that in the West Midlands many 

already were. 

"I was with some of our inner-

city clergy yesterday and they were saying when you 

speak to the imams it is very sensible stuff," he said. 

"On the ground, one of the questions is whether 

people are listening to their imams or to messages 

from out of the internet. I think a fair amount of the 

latter is going on." 

Archbishop Welby said earlier in the day, during a 

House of Lords debate on airstrikes against Islamic 

State (IS) terrorists in Iraq, that there needed to be 

an "ideological and a religious response" to the 

"dreadful barbarity" of IS (News, 26 September). 

This response, he said, should set out "a more 

compelling vision, a greater challenge, and a more 

remarkable hope" than that offered by the terrorists. 

Bishop Watson said that both he and the Bishop of 

Birmingham, the Rt Revd David Urquhart, had been 

invited to speak to large gatherings of Muslims 

during Ramadan this year. "That was coming out of a 

sense in the Muslim community that we do need to 

work closer together in that way to discourage 

radicalisation." 

It was important that the Church also stood up for 

moderate Muslims who abhorred Islamist extremism 

as much as Christians did. For instance, the diocese of 

Birmingham had been approaching the Trojan-horse 

scandal at Muslim-majority schools (News, 25 July) as 

an issue of "community cohesion" rather than an 

issue of extremism. 

"[This] seems much more productive," he said. 

"Otherwise, the demonisation can continue, and 

make people feel misunderstood and pushed 

around." 

Bishop Watson said that moving to the diocese of 

Guildford from the West Midlands would be a culture 

shock in many ways, as it was a wealthier part of the 

country. "Guildford is obviously a diocese which has 

fantastic resources in all kinds of ways. My vision is 

releasing the tremendous potential here to be a 

blessing locally and across the country." 

He was also looking forward to the entry of women 

into the College of Bishops in the near future. "[They] 

will have a positive and encouraging effect on the 

workings of the College, as well as being excellent on 

the ground." 

Before moving to Birmingham in 2008, Bishop 

Watson, who is 53, studied at Corpus Christi College 

and Ridley Hall, in Cambridge, was an assistant curate 

in Worcester and London dioceses, and then Vicar of 

St Stephen's, East Twickenham, in London diocese. 

He will be enthroned in Guildford Cathedral in 

February next year. 

 

http://www.churchtimes.co.uk/articles/2014/26-

september/news/uk/new-bishop-for-guildford-

speaks-up-for-moderate-muslims 

bŜǿ .ƛǎƘƻǇ ŦƻǊ DǳƛƭŘŦƻǊŘ ǎǇŜŀƪǎ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ƳƻŘŜǊŀǘŜ aǳǎƭƛƳǎ 

ōȅ ¢ƛƳ ²ȅŀǧ 

Bishop Andrew Watson 
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Surrey has a very vibrant voluntary, community and faith sector (VCFS), composed of some 6,000 organisations. 

 To support the sector to thrive, the County Council, District and Borough Councils and Clinical Commissioning 

Groups together fund infrastructure groups.  

 

It is important to understand how effectively the needs of the VCFS are being met, and to do this, the County 

Council is repeating the annual online survey.   The aim is that all VCFS groups have the opportunity to 

complete it and share their views.   The survey focuses on the outcomes for VCFS infrastructure; it is designed 

to be easy to complete, fairly short (10 minutes to complete) and is anonymous.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/WYBVXK2  

 

The closing date for the survey is 13 October 2014.  

 

The findings of the survey will be shared with infrastructure groups, funding partners and form part of the 

reporting to the County Council's Communities Select Committee.  

¢w!LbLbD Chw ¢w¦{¢99{ 

WAVS, working with the members of the Barlow Robbins Charities team, are running a training course designed 
to provide you with information regarding:  
Why trustees of unincorporated charities should consider incorporation; 
The different options of incorporated structures available; and 
The process of incorporation. 
 
Presented by Charity Law Specialists, Gordon Reid and Kenji Batchelor from Barlow Robbins Solicitors. 
  
Date -  Friday 17th October 2014 
Venue - WAVS Conference Room (Woking) 
Time - 10am till 1pm. 
Price -  £25 per delegate     
  
Please note that numbers for this course are limited so please request a booking form using the contact details 
below. Should applications exceed the limit then you will be placed on a waiting list. For a booking form please 
contact: Elspeth Andrews, Tel: 01483 751456, Email: elspeth@wavs.org.uk 

C99[LbD {!C9 {¦w±9¸ 

Surrey Police have been working to improve how it tackles crimes and abuse committed against people with 

disabilities. To see if they are getting it right, and to improve further, they sent a survey to the home address of 

every person registered on the surrey disability register. 

 

The questions ask what you know about your local police, how you would like to contact the police if you need 

help, what issues concern you and what the police can do better to help people with disabilities. All of the 

responses remain anonymous. 

Please kindly take a few minutes to fill in the survey below: 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Feeling_safe  

mailto:elspeth@wavs.org.uk
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Kauser Akhtar spoke to Farnham Humanists and guests to further nurture the much needed understanding 

and communication between Muslims and non-Muslims. Her work also reaches to those who have no true 

knowledge of Islam but do things claimed to be in its name. In her presentation “Women in Islam”, she 

defined key terms and described the use of the Qur’an, Sunnah and Hadith, and Shariah Law. She told how in 

the early days Shariah gave previously unheard of rights to women, and the spirit of Islam is for women to be 

equal to but different from men. Many important, powerful and accomplished Muslim women can be found 

in history. 

 

Kauser explained that unfortunately there is no one voice of Islam, and it is the negative extremes that catch 

the attention of the media. Many clichéd ideas of the treatment of women under Shariah Law as regards 

divorce, custody of children and giving evidence are simply uninformed. 

 

It is in recent times that some men have distorted interpretation of the Qur’an to subjugate women, 

particularly in India and Saudi Arabia. Also, very evidently, the young are being influenced by misbehaving, 

unqualified “Imams”. The work of Kauser Akhtar and others is hugely important, to encourage Muslims to be 

guided by true scholars and to communicate with the wider community. Her honesty, clarity and wit were 

greatly appreciated. 

Written by John de Prey (Member of Farnham Humanists) 

 

John’s write up is available online together with links to the presentation, talk, references and papers – see  

http://farnham.humanist.org.uk/kauser-akhtar-women-and-sharia-law/  

.wL5D9{ aŜƴǘƻǊƛƴƎ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ 

 

Bridges is a Youth Mentoring Project aimed at supporting Young People. It has been set 

up to help support the work that the Police & other agencies do with families & young 

people, & is a partnership project between Surrey Police & Guildford Diocese (Church of 

England). 

 

²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ƳŜƴǘƻǊƛƴƎΚ 

Mentoring is the building of a relationship with a young person. The role of a mentor is to listen without judg-

ing, to provide support & encouragement & to help a young person become the person they want to be. 

A mentor is not there to tell the young person what to do, nor to enforce their personal beliefs or opinions. 

They are there to support them in making their own choices & the best decisions, to make the difference in 

getting where they want to be in life. 

 

wŜŎǊǳƛǝƴƎΗ 

I’m currently recruiting new mentors to be trained in November, so if you feel you might have what it takes to 

mentor a young person, please do get in touch. It’s an incredibly rewarding, and at times challenging, way to 

spend an hour a week, and all of the mentors currently involved would highly recommend it! 

 

For more information, please contact: 

(Mrs) Liz Martin 

Liz.martin@cofeguildford.org.uk 

07805 401762 

http://farnham.humanist.org.uk/kauser-akhtar-women-and-sharia-law/
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CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΚ 

 

This programme is a series of information and support 

sessions for people looking after a family member or 

friend with dementia or memory difficulties. It provides 

an opportunity for you to talk with others in a friendly 

and safe environment about your experiences and the 

effect they are having on you. 

 

The sessions aim to provide you with information and 

support on the following topics: 

 

ω ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ŘŜƳŜƴǝŀ  

ω ƭŜƎŀƭ ŀƴŘ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ƳŀǧŜǊǎ  

ω ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŀƊŜǊ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ  

ω ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŀƊŜǊ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦ  

ω ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΦ   

 

²Ƙƻ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘƘŜǊŜΚ 

 

The sessions are run by Alzheimer’s Society staff, 

volunteers and members of the South Asian 

community. After each session you can take home a 

DVD to share with other family members.  

!ōƻǳǘ !ƭȊƘŜƛƳŜǊΩǎ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ 

 

Alzheimer’s Society is the UK’s leading support and 

research charity for people with dementia, their 

families and carers. We run quality services, fund 

research, advise professionals and campaign for 

improved health and social care and greater public 

understanding and awareness of dementia. 

 

For more information about your local Information 

Programme please contact your local Alzheimer’s 

Society on 01403 213019 or  

email  Sreeparna.Roy@fote.org.uk 

 

Dates: 13 October, 20 October, 3 November and 10 

November from 11.00am – 1.30pm 

 

Location: Alzheimer’s Society, The Bradbury Centre, 

Lavender Road, Maybury, Woking, GU22 8BJ 

There will be an optional vegetarian lunch provided 

following each session  

5ƻ ȅƻǳ ƭƻƻƪ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŘŜƳŜƴǘƛŀ ƻǊ ƳŜƳƻǊȅ ŘƛŦŦƛŎǳƭǘƛŜǎΚ 

Iƻǿ /ŀƴ wŜƭƛƎƛƻƴǎ CƻǎǘŜǊ tŜŀŎŜΚ 
 

The Guildford and Godalming Interfaith forum 

organised an event for International Peace Day on 

23rd September at the Friends Meeting House in 

Guildford.  

 

Catholic, Buddhist, Quaker, Muslim and Baha’i 

speakers addressed the question about how religions 

can foster peace and addressed questions from the 

audience. 

!ǎǇŜŎǘǎ ƻŦ .ǳŘŘƘƛǎƳ 

 

The Elmbridge Multi Faith Forum organised an event 

on 30th September at Thames Ditton about 

Buddhism. Three speakers gave information about 

the founders of Buddhism and how it spread. 

They also spoke about Buddhist practices and 

meditation and answered questions from the 

audience. 
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tƻǿŜǊ ƻŦ DƛǾƛƴƎ CǳƴŘ 

UK Power Networks’ Power of Giving fund is now in to its second year of awarding £300,000 worth of grants to 
charities and not-for-profit organisations that operate across our network region. The Awards Panel will be 
sitting to decide on the next round of funding in November and the closing date to be considered at this panel 
will be 27th October 2014.  
 
Charities, not-for-profit community organisations, educational establishments and social enterprises across UK 
Power Networks’ three regions are invited to apply for between £1,000 and £10,000 for projects that will 
address environmental and/or social concerns in the local area in a recognisably sustainable and cost efficient 
way.    
 
If your organisation has a project that could benefit from the Power of Giving, we would like to hear from you. 
Alternatively, if you know of any organisation that you feel is eligible for an award, please do not hesitate to 
forward this email and pass on our details.  
 
You will also find attached a brochure outlining the Power of Giving fund and a poster that you are welcome to 
print off and display, or pass along to anyone you feel would be interested.  
   
For more information and to apply, please visit our website at  
http://www.ukpowernetworks.co.uk/internet/en/community/power-of-giving-scheme/  

hǘƘŜǊ ±ŀǊƛƻǳǎ CǳƴŘƛƴƎ hǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘƛŜǎΥ 

 

Voluntary Support: http://www.voluntarysupport.org.uk/funding.html 

Surrey Community Action: http://www.surreyca.org.uk/category/funding/ 

Surrey Care Trust Crisis Grants: http://www.surreycaretrust.co.uk//Crisis-Grants.html 

 

Active Surrey: http://www.activesurrey.com/funding 

Surrey Rural Partnership: Surrey’s rural communities, organizations, businesses, farmers, growers and foresters 

are now able to access a range of new funding opportunities! The Rural Access to Services Programme (RASP) 

and the Surrey Hills LEADER Programme are now open for applications from rural areas. To find out more 

information please visit:  

http://www.surreyruralpartnership.org.uk/programmes.php?id_prog=10 

 

/ƻǳƴŎƛƭƭƻǊǎΩ !ƭƭƻŎŀǝƻƴǎΥ 

Every county councillor in Surrey has a personal 'members allocation' of over £8000 which can be granted to 

local community organisations to support local projects and events. You can find out whether your group is 

eligible to apply for a member's allocation grant and how to go about this by visiting Surrey County Council's 

Local Committee webpages:  

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/your-council/councillors-and-committees/decision-making/local-committees 

¢ƘŜ .ƛǎƘƻǇ ƻŦ DǳƛƭŘŦƻǊŘΩǎ CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ 

The Bishop of Guildford's Foundation is an independent charity, which aims to support faith-linked projects and 

groups that respond to local needs and help build stronger communities. For more information please visit: 

http://www.cofeguildford.org.uk/diocesan-life/bishop-of-guildford-s-foundation/ 
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Every Tuesday evening at 7.00 pm—9.00 pm and Thursday afternoon from 1.30pm-2.30pm during term time 

and guarantees female only lifeguards. At the Woking Leisure Centre. For women from all backgrounds.  

For further information phone Woking Leisure Centre on 01483 77112  

9[a.wL5D9 a¦[¢L C!L¢I Chw¦aτ9±9b¢{ Lb нлмп Chw ¸h¦w 5L!w¸ 
 

 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ муǘƘ hŎǘƻōŜǊΣ !ƴƴǳŀƭ Dŀƭŀ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ сΦол ŦƻǊ тǇƳ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ DǊŜƴŦŜƭƭ /ŜƴǘǊŜΣ 
/ƭŀǊŜƳƻƴǘ Cŀƴ /ƻǳǊǘ {ŎƘƻƻƭΣ 9ǎƘŜǊ 
 
An evening of foods from many cultures, interspersed by performances by local young people of dances, songs 
and music from different parts of the world.. 
 
[ƛƎƘǘ ǊŜŦǊŜǎƘƳŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ŀǘ ŀƭƭ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ 5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜŘ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƻŘ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ Ƙŀƭƭ ¢ƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ ŜǎǝƳŀǘŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ǊŜŦǊŜǎƘƳŜƴǘǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ DŜƻũ aƻǊǊƛǎ ƪƴƻǿ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ 
ŎƻƳŜΥ ǘŜƭΦ лмфон усупрп ƻǊ ƎŜƻũǊŜȅƳƻǊǊƛǎϪŜƳŀǎ-ōŎΦŎƻΦǳƪΦ 
 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ нуǘƘ hŎǘƻōŜǊΣ  ±ƛǎƛǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŦ [ŀǧŜǊ 5ŀȅ {ŀƛƴǘǎ ƛƴ ¢ƘŀƳŜǎ 5ƛǧƻƴ ŀǘ тǇƳΦ  

This will be a great opportunity to have an open and frank discussion about the beliefs and practices of today's 
Mormons. 

aŀƪƛƴƎ tŜŀŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘ 
 

Retreat at Glastonbury Abbey House. 20th – 23rd October 

A three-day retreat at Glastonbury held and facilitated by the holding group of Interfaith Vision. 

Timing: 4.00pm Monday October 20th to 2.30pm Thursday 23rd October, 2014. 

Cost: £300 or  Early Bird  £280 (by 8th September). Non residential rates available. 

For more detailed information and booking please download the booking form: 

http://interfaithvision.org/events/ or Contact Annie Blampied, info@interfaithvision.org or 01342 825511 

5ƻƳŜǎǘƛŎ !ōǳǎŜ {ŜƳƛƴŀǊ 

 

Thursday 23rd October from 10.15 am - 3.30 pm (registration and coffee 9.45-10.15 am)  

at Godalming Baptist Church,  Queen Street, Godalming, Surrey GU7 1BA 

To reserve a place (costing £8, to include a donation to Chapter 1 charity) please contact Sally Pollard on 01483 

428646,  

or email: pollard3@hotmail.co.uk. (Cheques payable to Godalming Baptist Church, please) Refreshments provid-

ed, but please bring your own lunch 

 

Domestic Abuse is about power and control.  It can take many forms and affects 1 in 4 women, and 1 in 6 men.  

It can happen to anyone regardless of gender, religion, ethnicity, age, class, sexuality, or mental or physical abil-

ity. 

Aiming to raise awareness and inspire action, the programme will include the Church's Response, Surrey Safety 

Community Unit, Surrey Police,  and Surrey Outreach Teams. 

mailto:geoffreymorris@emas-bc.co.uk
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Woking 35th Birthday 
 

35 years of providing services for people with enduring mental health conditions, helping them to cope better 

with life in the community. Help us to continue to help them, their families, carers and raise awareness. 

 

Saturday 25th October, HG Wells Centre, Woking, GU21 6HR 

Sparkling Reception, 3 course dinner with wine, Cash bar, Charity Auction, Jade & Coral Tombola 

Tickets £45 each, Tickets available from; 

 

Carlton Spears, Corner House, 2 Courtenay Rd, Woking GU21 5HQ 

email: carlton@wokingmind.org.uk, Tel: 01483 766988 

Can’t join us? Please consider making a donation using Virgin Money Giving link on our website 

www.wokingmind.org.uk where you can also find more about the work we do. 

Lǎ ǘƘŜ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ bŀǘƛƻƴǎ {ǘƛƭƭ wŜƭŜǾŀƴǘ ¢ƻŘŀȅΚ  

Saturday 25th October From 11am to 12.30 at Christ Church Jubilee Square Woking GU21 6YG 

To mark the anniversary of the founding of the UN there will be a special Woking Debate with Tom Miller 

(Labour candidate for Woking at the last election) and Neville Grant (Secretary and ex Chair of London and SE 

Region UNA) opening the discussion. 

Entrance is free. For more information please contact Keith Scott: 01483 824980, E: keithsc_2000@yahoo.com 

!{Y ¢ƻǇƛŎŀƭ [ǳƴŎƘŜǎ !ǳǘǳƳƴ нлмп 

Every Third Thursday of the month - All Saints Parish Church, Kingston Market Place   

Enjoy lunch – Discuss Kingston’s Topical Issues 

 

Thursday 16 October 

Andrew Williams – Kingston University Faith Adviser 

Kingston students – The three things you need to know 

 

Lunch from 12:15 am – Special £4.50 meal deal at the new  

ASK East End Cafe; or bring your sandwiches. 

Introduction by speaker 1:00 – 1:10 pm     Questions, comments, discussion.    Finish 1:30 pm  

 

For further information, contact Leslie Packer,  leslie@packerhome.fsnet.co.uk  or 020 8549 1960 

Thursday 20 November 

Peter Hann – Chaplain to Kingston and District  

Sea Cadets  

So what have the Cadets ever done for us? 

!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ŀ ŎŀǊŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ 5ŜƳŜƴǝŀΚ 

 

Chertsey Museum now runs the Memory Box Café, a dedicated drop-in café 

offering free afternoon tea to people living with dementia and their carers. 

Drop into Chertsey Museum for a FREE cup of tea and piece of cake in a friendly, 

supportive environment. 

 

Chertsey Museum, The Cedars, 33 Windsor Street, Chertsey, KT16 8AT 

Tel: 01932 565764, education@chertseymuseum.org.uk 

www.chertseymuseum.org 

 

When: 2:00-3:00pm 

The 3rd Friday of the month  

Where: Chertsey Museum, 

33 Windsor Street, KT16 8AT 
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The next main GGIFF public meeting will be its annual multi-faith devotional meeting of music and readings 

from different faiths’ traditions.  This will be at St. Nicolas’s church hall, Guildford, GU2 4AW in “Interfaith 

Week” at 15:00 on Sunday 16 November.  

 

They will be joined by the Mayor of Godalming, Councillor David Wilson and Deputy Mayor of Guildford, 

Councillor Nikki Nelson-Smith. Refreshments shared after the programme. 

 

Guildford & Godalming Interfaith Forum is an informal group of people interested in interfaith. It exists to 

promote understanding and friendship among people of all Faiths and none. 

For more information contact Tel 01483 424257 or 01483 415773 

www.spanglefish.com/gginterfaithforum 

IŜŀǊƛƴƎ /ƘŀƳǇƛƻƴǎ 

 

Hearing Aid maintenance training free, simple sessions open to everyone HEAR HERE ! 

1 in 6 people have a hearing loss in our Diocese. An increasing older population and longer life expectancy, 

mean that our church buildings need to be able to welcome and accommodate those with sensory loss to aid 

communication. We are looking for volunteers to: 

·  Be trained in the basic maintenance of hearing aids to become ‘hearing champions’ 

·  Offer these simple maintenance sessions, at existing church social events e.g. coffee mornings, lunches, after-

noon teas 

 

Hearing Champions Training will include: 

·  Checking the hearing aid is working 

·  Replacing the battery, battery life 

·  Re-tubing 

·  Fitting the hearing aid in the ear 

·  Hearing aid controls 

·  T-loop 

·  Use of hearing aid 

·  Assistive listening devices 

·  Communication tactics 

·  Outline of audiology pathways in your area 

 

{ƛƎƴǎ ƻŦ DƻŘτ!ŘǾŜƴǘ ²ƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ 

10am – 3pm, Saturday 8th November 2014 

St Pauls Church, Thorpe Road, Egham Hythe, TW18 3HH 

 

Cost: £15, Drinks provided, bring your own lunch 

 

If you would like to find out more, please contact: 

Tracey Wade, Deaf & Inclusion Co-ordinator 

Communities Engagement Team, Diocese of Guildford 

Office hours: 8.30am – 4pm, tel: 01483 790327 or 18001 01483 790327 

mobile/SMS (txt/voice): 07531 268 476, email: tracey.wade@cofeguildford.org.uk 

Cheam: St Paul’s Howell Hill, 15 Northey Avenue, 

Cheam, SM2 7HS 

28th October, Times: 10am—4pm 

 

Chipstead: St Margaret’s Church, Church Lane, 

Chipstead, CR5 3RD 

Wednesday 19th November, Times: 10am—4pm 

 

Sandwich lunch and refreshments provided 

Opportunity to purchase a basic maintenance toolkit 



Surrey Faith Links c/o CET, Diocese of Guildford 

Diocesan House, Quarry Street, Guildford, GU1 3XG 

T: 01483 790334, E: Kauser.Akhtar@cofeguildford.org.uk 

Designed & Edited by: 

Kauser Akhtar 
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Free display in the foyer at Surrey History Centre during normal opening hours 

Tuesday 4 November – Saturday 29 November 2014 

More than a million Indian soldiers fought for Britain in the First World War. 

This display of images, produced by Woking Borough Council and the Shah 

Jahan Mosque, demonstrates the importance of Woking as both a site of 

worship and a final resting place for Muslim troops of the British Indian Army. 

Discover the history of Woking’s Muslim Burial Ground, commissioned in 1915 

and see the exciting new plans for this unique memorial. 

Surrey History Centre, 130 Goldsworth Road, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6ND 

Tel: 01483 518797 Email: shs@surreycc.gov.uk 

 άCŀƛǘƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǎǘŀǘŜ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴέΚ  
A  P u b l i c  D e b a t e  ( a d m i s s i o n  f r e e ) 

Tuesday 4th November at 8 pm 
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Principal Speakers: 
Canon Stephen Green     Principal of Christ's College Guildford 
Mrs Elizabeth Lutzeier     Head All Hallows Catholic School  
Mr Andrew Copson          Chief Exec British Humanist Society  
Dr Robert Sykes CBE        Head Thornden School Chandlers F’d 
Chair: Mr David Munro   Chairman Surrey County Council 

  /ƘŀǊƛǘȅ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ tƭŀƴ ¦YΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ŦǳƴŘ ά.ŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀƳ ŀ DƛǊƭέ 

farnhamHUMANISTS  

Enquiries: 01252 726684 www.farnham.humanist.org.uk 

нлмр !ƴƴǳŀƭ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ƻŦ aƻŘŜǊƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ  

in association with The World Congress of Faiths  

{ŜŜƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ {ŀŎǊŜŘΥ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴƛǘȅ ƛƴ ŘƛŀƭƻƎǳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǊŜƭƛƎƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ  

 

13th – 16th July 2015, at High Leigh Conference Centre, Hoddesdon, Herts  

Conference Chair: Canon Dr Alan Race;  Conference Chaplain: Revd Bonnie Evans-Hills  

 

Conference Booking Secretary: Revd Ruth Fitter, 84, Frampton Road,  

Gloucester, GL1 5QB; email: conference@modernchurch.org.uk  

Telephone enquiries: Modern Church Office: 0845 3451909, www.cct.org.uk  

http://www.farnham.humanist.org.uk

